
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
          28th March 2022 
 
To: David Good, WFNR President 
From: Tamsyn Bernath, SANRA President 
 
As a result of the COVID pandemic, the slow rollout of vaccinations in South Africa and the resultant 
difficult conditions, we have been unable to conduct our usual activities.  SANRA has also undergone 
a change in leadership, which has slowed our progress in certain respects. 
 
However, we have an exciting line up of webinars planned for the rest of this year while we plan for a 
conference in 2023. 
 
Your sincerely 
Tamsyn Bernath 


